
From: Larry Eiler  

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 4:37 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Jesuits Residence Discussion 

 

Ann Arbor Planning Commission:       

             My name is Larry Eiler and I live at 4712 Breezewood Court in Ann Arbor. I am writing in 

support of the Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne 

Street.  I am a business leader, teacher and author and have resided in Ann Arbor since 1980.  Our seven 

children have been educated in Ann Arbor Public Schools and some of them at the University of 

Michigan and Eastern Michigan University. 

             I have known the Jesuits for more than 40 years in Ann Arbor and Rochester, NY, where I was 

for six years chair of the board of the Jesuit and student community at St. John Fisher College.   I believe 

they would not only be good neighbors but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as 

they have for the past 10 years through their ministries at St. Mary’s Student Parish with the 2,000 

members of the parish.  I have been an active member of this parish, which has served the Ann Arbor 

Catholic community for 90 years, for the past 20 years. 

 Please note that the Jesuits have resided in a home of Ferdon Street and none of the problems posed by 

the people in the proposed new Jesuits home on Wayne Street has ever occurred at their current residence. 

             I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that all 

members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important issue. 

             Please vote or encourage the vote in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 

             Thank you very much. 

 Sincerely, 

  

Larry T. Eiler 

4712 Breezewood Court 

Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

734  761-3399 O 

734  646-6593 C 

larry@eilerpr.com 
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